
2020 Addition to the WWBA Refund Policy 

IF SCHOOLS CLOSE DUE TO COVID 19 ON OR BEFORE SEPT 30, WWBA WILL NOT 

BE ALLOWED TO PLAY.  IF IT IS DETERMINED THAT SCHOOLS WILL NOT RE-OPEN 

IN 2021, REGISTERED PLAYERS WILL BE ISSUED A FULL REFUND. IF THERE IS A 

CLOSURE AFTER THAT DATE, THERE WILL BE NO REFUND BECAUSE UNIFORMS 

WILL HAVE BEEN ORDERED. 


